
From:  "mary.cavanagh@sky.com"  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  19/11/2014 09:34 
Subject:  Kennington Sandford Lane 270 houses 
 
I will be brief 
 
Green belt changes should NOT be implemented as this will nearly join up Kennington and Radley. 
 
If these changes are FORCED upon Kennington then 270 house is far too many. 
 
The Health Centre is already struggling to provide a satisfactory service - my son had to wait SEVEN WEEKS for an appointment. 
 
Kennington roads, schools and health centre WILL NOT BE ABLE TO COPE. 
 
Mary Cavanagh 
20 Links Road 
Kennington 
OX1 5RU 
 
 
 
My latest novel, Who Was Angela Zendalic, ISBN 978-1-78308-243-8, is available from The Book Depository, Amazon, and all good 
bookshops. 




